
 

14th January 2019 
 

 
To: Parents of pupils in EYFS, Year 1 & 2 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Over the course of the year, we would like to invite parents to spend some time with the children in their 
classes. This is a great opportunity for you to see your children working with their friends and for you to 
join in with some exciting activities. 

For this term, the dates will be as follows: 

EYFS Thursday 14th February  

Y1 Thursday 7th March   

Y2 Wednesday 27th March  

  

Sessions will begin at 2pm.  Please try to arrive before this to allow time to sign in at Reception in the 
Senior School.  From here, you will be brought across to Junior School.  Sessions will finish at around 
3:10pm, which will allow children to get ready for the end of the day whilst you enjoy a coffee.  We very 
much hope you can join us on these occasions. 

Please indicate on the slip below whether or not you will be attending. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Wright 
Head of Junior School 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class:___________ 
 
I / we will / will not be joining my child’s class on the above date (please circle as appropriate). 
 
Names of those attending: 
 

 
Signed: _________________________________________  Date: ________________ 
 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 25th January 2019 


